
 

NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING and BUDGET 

SUMMARY for the TOWN of CLINTON, 

WISCONSIN 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of CLINTON, VERNON 

County, Wisconsin will hold a public hearing on the town's 

proposed 2023 budget on Wednesday, December 7, 2022 at 

7:00 p.m., at the CLINTON Town Hall, S1299 COUNTY ROAD 

D, CASHTON, WI., 54619.  

The proposed budget in detail is available for inspection on 

the town's website at https://tn.clinton.wi.gov and at the 

Town of Clinton clerk's office by appointment. The following 

is a summary of the proposed budget. 

 

Posted this 22nd day of November, 2022 

 

By:    Fred Brandt,  Supervisor #2    

 


